
Meet the Teacher Night 
 
Please be reminded that after school this Thursday, September 26th from 6:00 to 7:00 pm is 
our annual 'Meet the Teacher' open house event.  As you know, while this is not the time for 
impromptu 'interviews', it is a fantastic opportunity to introduce yourself and meet staff and 
also to see many of the wonderful things already in the works at Earl Kitchener School! 
 
Additionally, the Greensville Optimists Club Food Truck will also be set up out back and ready 
to serve at 5:00 pm so make a point to visit them as well. 
 
Thank and looking forward to seeing everyone Thursday night. 
 
David Thorne  
Principal 
Earl Kitchener Public School 
905.528.0223 
dthorne@hwdsb.on.ca 
curiosity. creativity. possibility. 
 


